
 

 

Ready-to-Learn Schools  

Parent Information 
Evening 
We invite you to learn about the Ready-to-Learn (R2L) 
Schools initiative. 

At this information evening, you will: 
 Meet Jan Ference, Andrew McKenzie and Lisa Evans the team leading the R2L initiative in Yukon 

schools; 
 Learn about the R2L process in schools including, the Neurosequential Model in Education (NME), 

brain development, the power of relationships, and the impact of stress on learning; 
 Understand how R2L can support your child’s readiness to learn; and 
 Have the chance to ask questions about the initiative. 

Where: Multi-purpose Room, Elijah Smith Elementary School, 1399 

Hamilton Boulevard, Whitehorse 

When:  Thursday, February 29 from 6:30 - 7:30pm 

All welcome (please note there won’t be child minding services). 

For more information please contact liza.manolis@yukon.ca 


